
REGIONAL ASSESSMENT OF OFFSHORE OIL AND GAS EXPLORATORY DRILLING EAST OF 

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 

Request for Participation  

December 2019 – St. John’s, NL and Halifax, NS 

 
The Regional Assessment Committee wishes to engage the public and Indigenous groups directly in a 
discussion of some of the draft recommendations in the Regional Assessment of Offshore Oil and Gas 
Exploratory Drilling East of Newfoundland and Labrador. This also will provide an opportunity to explore 
the evolving Geographic Information System (GIS) decision support tool. These meetings will be 
interactive, working group sessions, and lunch will be provided. Please note that the format of these 
sessions is not conducive to tele/video-conference participation.  
 

Please confirm your attendance via email at iaac.nloffshorestudy-etudeextracotieretnl.aeic@canada.ca 

by Friday, November 29, 2019, indicating which session you will be attending and noting any dietary 

considerations.  

Please note the same session is being offered both days.  

 

 

 

Further details on these meetings (including the specific venue) and agenda will be provided to 

confirmed participants prior to the sessions. 

Thank you for your response and participation. 

 

Meeting Option Date Time (local) 

St. John’s Thursday, December 5, 2019 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

Halifax Friday, December 6, 2019 9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 


